
Cellco  Partnership  and  its
controlled  affiliates  doing
business as Verizon Wireless
(Verizon Wireless) is proposing
to collocate a generator with a
height of approx. 10 ft above
ground  level  within  new
fencing  adjacent  an  existing
installation on an 74ft tall (84ft
overall height) building in the
vicinity  of  101  Manorview
Road,  Pittsburgh,  Allegheny
Co.,  PA  15220.  Public
comments regarding potential
effects  from  this  site  on
historic  properties  may  be
submitted within 30 days from
the date of this publication to:
Project 016351-PR - ENB, EBI
Consulting,  21  B  Street,
Burlington,  MA  01803,
ebellersen@ebiconsulting.com
or at 407.792.9506.


